
 

 

From  Head of History:  David McGill 

16 October 2015 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

Re: GCSE History, Hindsight magazine subscription 
 
We have been offered an excellent opportunity for boys studying GCSE History to continue to 
subscribe to the magazine GCSE Hindsight at a reduced rate. 
 
A two-year subscription to the magazine is around £20. We would like 4th year students to take up 
this offer as I think it is a good one. The magazines contain specially written articles to help students 
get to grips with major historical events and key people of the twentieth century, regular features to 
help students develop skills using historical sources and useful advice on exam preparation. 
 
For ease of administration it would be most helpful if the cost of the subscription could be added to 
your son’s school bill.  If you do not wish your son to receive the magazines please could you return 
the form at the bottom of this letter to Mr McGill by the start of half-term.  If you are happy for your 
son to take up this offer of a subscription you need not reply – we will simply add the £10 to this 
term’s bill and £10 next year as well. 
 
Thank you in anticipation for your support of this initiative. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

David McGill – Head of History 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
o I do NOT wish my son to receive a subscription to the GCSE History Hindsight Magazine: 
 
Boy’s name:................................................................   Tutor group: ...................................... 
 
Signed:........................................................................ 
 

Please return to Mr McGill by Monday 2 November 2015 
 


